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. Docket No. 50-322

Long Island Lighting Company
ATTN: Mr. John D. Leonard, Jr.

Vice President - Nuclear
P.O. Box 618
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
Wading River, New York 11792

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-322/84-26

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. N. Blumberg of
this office on June 26-28 and July 2,1984 at Shoreham Nuclear Power Station,
Shoreham, New York of activities authorized by NRC License No. CPPR-95 and to
the discussions of our findings held by Mr. Blumberg with Mr. W. Steiger on
June TB,1984 and Mr. W. Gunther on July 2,1984, both of your staff, at the
conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the'NRC Recion I Inspection
Report which is enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the inspection
consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative records,
interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.

Sections of the enclosed inspection report contain details of your security
program that have been determined to be exempt from public disclosure in accord-
ance with either 10 CFR 73.21 (Safeguards Information) or 10 CFR 9.5(a)(4)
(Commercial or Financial Information). Therefore, the sections so identified
in the inspection report will not be placed in the NRC Public Document Room and

. will raceive limited distribution. The inspection report cover sheet and any
I remaining portions of the inspection report will be placed in the Public Document
L Room, in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), unless you notify, by telephone, the
| Supervisor, Files, Mail and Records, USNRC Region I, at (215) 337-5223, within
i 10 days of the date of this letter and submit written application to withhold

information contained in the report within thirty days of the date of this letter.
,

Such application must be consistent with the requirements of 10 CFR 2.790(b)(1).'

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter
is appreciated.

Sincerely, ,0rigiaa; y

62Xf1
| 8412120466 840918 Thomas T. Martin, Director
| DR ADOCK 05000322 ivision of Engineering andO N' Technical Programs
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Enclosure: NRC Region I Inspection Report Number 50-322/84-26, (Portions of
Paragraphs 3.3.1 and of 3.3.2 Contain Safeguards.information)

cc (-w/o Portions of Paragraphs 3.3.1 and 3.3.2):
W. Steiger, Plant Manager
Brian McCaffrey, Manager, Nuclear Compliance and Safety
Director, Power Division
Edward M. Barrett, Esq.
Jeffrey L. Futter, Esq.
T. F. Gerecke, Manager, QA Department
Shoreham Hearing Service List
.Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector (w/encis)
State of New York

bec (w/o Portions of Paragraphs 3.3.1 and 3.3.2):
M. Campagnone, NRR
J. Clifford, NRR
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o encls)
Director, DETP
E. C. McCabe, Chief, #1C
B. Bordenick, ELD
R. Goddard, ELD
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